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VIA EMAIL

Attn: Ms. Angel De Fazio
ntefusa@aol.com

Re:  Request for Records
Dear Ms. De Fazio:

Chapter 239 of the Nevada Revised Statutes (“NRS”), specifically NRS 239.0107(1),
requires a governmental entity to respond to public records requests within five business
days. Accordingly, the Public Utilities Commission of Nevada (“Commission™) is
responding to your June 24, 2016, requests for: 1) “[t]he backup that produced the
[Commission’s] January 22, 2016, response to the [Pipeline and Hazardous Materials
Safety Administration (‘PHMSA")];” 2) “[c]opies of any and all [bill draft requests
(‘BDRs")] submitted [by the Commission] for this upcoming legislative session in 2017;”
and 3) “[c]op[ies] of Stephanie Mullen’s and Paul Thomsen’s acknowledgment(s] that
they read [updates to the Commission’s Administrative Policy M]anual.”

Please find the attached letter, which constitutes all of the backup that produced the
January 22, 2016, letter to PHMSA. The Commission possesses no records responsive to
your requests regarding BDRs and acknowledgements of changes to the Commission’s
Administrative Policy Manual.

If you have any questions or wish to clarify your request to inspect public records, please
feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

PATL A\

Garrett Weir

Assistant General Counsel

Public Utilities Commission of Nevada
(775) 684-6185
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